
Visit our website: www.barooga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au            Facebook: www. Facebook.comBaroogaps 
         E-mail: barooga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au (Staff/General)           e-mail: john.francis@det.nsw.edu.au (Principal/Confidential) 

     Ph: 03-58734242 & 58734920                  17-20 Hughes Street Barooga, NSW, 3644 
 

 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

 
 
    
 

  

 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4, Week 9        Tuesday 30th November 2021 

Important Dates 
Monday 29th Nov – Friday 3rd Dec Book Fair 

Tuesday 7th December Year 6 Transition Day Cobram Secondary School 
Year 6 Graduation Dinner 

Friday 10th December Presentation Day 
Monday 13th December Talent Fest 
Wednesday 15th December Class parties 
Thursday 16th December Students last day 
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Principal’s Report 
 
We have a very busy last few weeks of school. Classroom teachers are keeping disruptions to a minimum and 
continuing with regular lessons as much as possible.  
 
Book Fair - The children have started making their wish lists for our Book Fair so don’t forget to send the completed 
wish list back into the office by Friday 3rd December. Payments must be made online at 
www.scholastic.com.au/payment . 
 
The Year 6 transition day at Cobram Secondary is on Tuesday 7th December and they also have their Year 6 
Graduation Dinner that night. Please return RSVPs and payment to school by tomorrow, Wednesday 1st December. 
 
Class Parties - Our class party day is to be on Wednesday 15th December. Classroom teachers will send home more 
information closer to the day. 
 
Student reports will be handed out by classroom teachers Monday 13th December. This is also the day of our 
Talent Fest.  If your child wishes to wear a costume for their performance please send it to school on the day. 
 
K/1/2 Science Excursion - Our infant students all had a wonderful time on their science excursion to Echuca last 
Friday. Thank you to Mrs McMahon, Mrs Cameron, Mrs Crestani and Donna Ciccone for giving them this great 
experience. 
 
Uniform - Under the NSW Education Footwear Guidelines for Schools it is compulsory for students to wear enclosed 
leather shoes in kitchen areas. This is a safety requirement which we need parents to consider when purchasing 
shoes for students in Years 3-6. Our school uniform includes black shoes for both boys and girls. A great option 
would be black leather runners which could be worn every day. 
 
P&C Election Day Raffle and Barooga Carols BBQ - Our hardworking P&C is still in need of some extra hands to sell 
raffle tickets on election day, this Saturday 4th December, and to help with the BBQ at the Barooga Carols by 
Candlelight on Sunday 12th December. Please contact Hannah on 0400270391 or the front office if you are able to 
help out. They only need people to do an hour or two to lighten the load so please help out if you can spare some 
time. 
 
As you would be aware there have been some easing of restrictions in NSW and this also applies to schools. We are 
still on Level 3 settings for schools, but with a few modifications. These are outlined below. Just remember that we 
still need to take care when out and about, this is especially the case with nearby cases and local exposure sites. 
Let’s help keep our community safe. 
 
COVID-19 Advice to Families 

• Students must not attend work or school if unwell, even with mild symptoms of COVID-19. 
• All Parents, carers, staff or visitors to the school must show proof of vaccination and QR check in. 
• Parents and carers can come on site if they are supporting curriculum delivery, such as P & C Meetings, 

kitchen, garden, sport etc, or if you have a pre-arranged meeting. 
• Continue to drop-off and pick-up outside of the school grounds, maintaining physical distancing of 1.5m, 

and avoid gathering outside of school gates. 
• Parents may be invited to attend outdoor assemblies but must show proof of vaccination and QR check in, 

via the office.If your child is late to school, please drop them at the gate and send them via the office to 
collect a late-pass. You can ring the office to let them know the reason for being late. 

• Masks are required indoors for adults, including staff 

We are currently classified as Level 3. More information is available at: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM21647 
 
Wendy Davis - Relieving Principal 
 
 
 
 

ACCOUNTS HAVE BEEN SENT 
HOME TODAY 

http://www.scholastic.com.au/PAYMENT
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM21647
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Australian Dental Health NSW 
The ADHNSW will be visiting Barooga Public                   
School from 29th November – 3rd December 2021.  
 

 
 
This year our annual Book Fair will run a little differently again due 
to the current COVID-19 restrictions. 
Unfortunately, parents will not be able to enter the fair to make 
their purchases. 

 
• During Week 9, students will preview the Book Fair one class 

at time.  
• They will complete their Student Wish Lists and take them 

home. 
• Parents will decide what they would like to purchase. Pay by 

Credit Card online and write the receipt number on the back 
of the Wish list. 

• Children must return their completed wish list to the office by 
Friday 3rd December so their orders can filled (or a reorder is 
placed if stock is sold). 

• Wish-lists MUST be returned by Friday 3rd December. 
• Books will be distributed on Monday or Tuesday during Week 

10. 

  
 

 

 

Claire Kirk 
Edie Mathers 
Jasmine Hulm 

Zavier Talbot 
Amber Thurston-Gray 

Harper Paroissien 

Molly Bruce 
Frankie Hart 
Mia Evans 

Charlotte Bates 

Blake Cameron 
Alby Brooks 

Charli Keamy 

Elliot Evans 
Kaitlyn Styles 

Melissa Cairns 
Tameeka Laffan 

Penelope Brooks 
Riley Severyn 

Maleah Harding 
 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com.au%2Fpin%2F656821926880773543%2F&psig=AOvVaw1gFldJ5xDU4VbWa3Lh-faQ&ust=1602027779793000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOCB09nQnuwCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


Visit our website: www.barooga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au            Facebook: www. Facebook.comBaroogaps 
         E-mail: barooga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au (Staff/General)           e-mail: john.francis@det.nsw.edu.au (Principal/Confidential) 

     Ph: 03-58734242 & 58734920                  17-20 Hughes Street Barooga, NSW, 3644 
 

  

P&C 2021 Presentation Day Raffle 
 

 

 
 

Kinder: Outdoor Sports/Games Hamper 
Year 1: Back to School Hamper 
Year 2: Gardening Hamper 
Year 3/4:  Girls Hamper 
Year 4/5:  Boys Hamper 
Year 5/6:  Christmas Hamper 
 

 
 
 

We are asking families to please donate items for a 
special Hamper Raffle to be drawn on Presentation 
Day. Each child is asked to bring one item each for 
their specific class hamper. 
 

The cost of tickets are as follows: 
 

1 sheet (20 numbers) = $2.00 each 
OR 

3 for $5.00 
6 for $10.00 
9 for $15.00 

12 for $20.00 
15 for $25.00 
18 for $30.00 

 
Please purchase tickets by direct deposit into our account and then we’ll give your child/ren 
the number of tickets you have purchased.  Some tickets will be available to purchase on the 
day. 
 

Bank details for the P & C are:  
BSB: 633-000 
Account number: 164 508 095 
Account name: P & C Association 
Reference: Your child’s surname 
 

Please note: Deposits need to be made by 3pm Thursday 9th December 2021 
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Student Banking 
Due to a decision by the NSW Government, the 
CommBank School Banking program will not be 
returning to schools next year. We have been 
notified of the following dates: 
 
LAST DAY FOR SCHOOL BANKING: 

Tuesday 7th December 
 
You can continue to make deposits into your 
child’s Youthsaver account through online 
transfer or at any CommBank branch.  If you 
need further information regarding your child’s 
bank account, please phone 132 221, or visit 
your local CommBank branch. 
 



Visit our website: www.barooga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au            Facebook: www. Facebook.comBaroogaps 
         E-mail: barooga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au (Staff/General)           e-mail: john.francis@det.nsw.edu.au (Principal/Confidential) 

     Ph: 03-58734242 & 58734920                  17-20 Hughes Street Barooga, NSW, 3644 
 

 
 
 

http://www.barooga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.facebook.combaroogaps/
mailto:Barooga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:john.francis@det.nsw.edu.au

	Australian Dental Health NSW

